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Feedback for Answer ID 173 (Rated Helpfulness: 0%) 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Tan) 12/10/2007 5:29:35 AM 

Dear Sir, 

We regret you are experiencing a problem with your Model 700. We would like to speak to you in more detail 

regarding your inquiry. If you will please contact our Parts & Repair Department with your SERIAL NUMBER, at 1-

800-243-9700 Mon-Fri 9-5 EST, our representatives can assist you with this matter. 

Customer (1 1) 11/27/2007 10:17:29 PM 

This feedback is about: 

http://remington.custhelp.com/cgi-bin/remington.cfg/php/enduser/popup_adp.php?p_faqid=173. 

I have a Model 700 BDL 30-06 that I purchased in the mid 1970's that since I have owned it, there have been at 

least 3 or 4 times that when I flip the safety off the gun fires. It doesn't do it often enough to find out what 

is wrong. Is there a fix for this? It is dangerous and now I am concerned about using it at all. Please Advise. 

Or at least let me know who to contact. 

Thank you, 

Doug Lincoln 

3611 Lesley Heights 

Wichita Falls, Tx. 76310 

940-696-5203 
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